
Notice: 
TO ALL RESIDENTS OF 

Sherman Township, 

Coldwater Township & 

S.W. Gilmore Township: 

 
In March of 2015, Isabella 

County officials seriously 

degraded fire & rescue 

radio communications in 

your area.  This reduction 

in radio service could 

result in injury or death to 

firefighters, or to you, the 

citizens they serve.  
For more information, visit  

http://www.bennsci.com and 

click on the Digital Radio 

Fiasco link. 


